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One idea has been to publish and sell a cookbook of our 

favourite recipes.  This has been enthusiastically supported 

by our team who have been busy cooking and baking and 

trying out recipes on their co-workers for a number of weeks 

now.  The next stage is to collate all the recipes and self-

publish what we hope will be a best seller – “Boyce Bites”.The 

Boyce team is proud to be playing a small part in assisting 

the Burns Support Foundation to carry on your fantastic 

work, especially knowing that much of what you do is done 

voluntarily.

We will keep you informed of our progress and we hope to 

surpass all of our previous fund raising e" orts this year!

If you would like to know more about Boyce Chartered 

Accountantans , please visit our

website at www.boyceca.com

 Julie Scho$ eld 

with daughter Meg

BOYCE CHARTERED ACCOUNTANTS
 Boyce Chartered Accountants is one of the largest accounting 

$ rms in regional Australia with a team of more than 140 

people.  We have $ ve o%  ces located in the major regional 

centres of Cooma, Dubbo, Goulburn, Moree and Wagga 

Wagga. The Boyce culture is one of care, not just for our clients 

and our sta" , but also for the communities in which we live 

and work. Our Corporate Social Responsibility (CSR) program 

formalises the way in which we seek to have a positive impact 

on the communities, culture, society and environment in 

which we operate. 

Boyce makes a signi$ cant contribution to the communities in 

which we are based by $ nancially supporting organisations 

and undertaking honorary accounting and audit activities. 

Our team members also assist many charitable and 

community organisations either in a personal capacity or 

through our Workplace Volunteering Program.

As part of the Boyce CSR program, our team each year elects 

a cause or charity to support through our participation in 

the annual City 2 Surf challenge held in Sydney in August. 

Submissions are called for from across all our o%  ces and the 

team votes on the one they feel would be most assisted by 

the support that we can o" er.

This year the Boyce team is very pleased to have elected  the 

Burns Support Foundation, to be the recipient of our fund-

raising activities.  

Julie Scho$ eld, a Director of our Cooma o%  ce, has been 

involved with the Burns Support Foundation as a burns 

survivor herself. Julie was instrumental in writing the 

submission and garnering the support of the team.  She 

feels passionately about the fantastic bene$ ts of the Camps 

initiative and understands how important it is for kids 

to be able to challenge themselves in a safe and caring 

environment and for families to come together to share their 

experiences. The Boyce team aims to raise enough funds to 

help the BSF with the upcoming October camp.

The City 2 Surf is a major event on the Boyce calendar. It’s a 

fun day with lots of healthy activity and time to relax after 

the hard slog.  It’s also important to us as it enables our team, 

their families and friends and our clients to become involved 

either through helping out on the day (anyone who is good 

on the barbeque is very welcome!) or by donating to support 

our chosen charity. As well as encouraging our families, 

friends and clients to support the Boyce team in the City 2 

Surf, we have been thinking laterally about other ways we 

could raise even more funds for BSF. 

WHEN:  Saturday, 4th August 2012

TIME:      7.30pm

WHERE: The Penshurst Hotel

             Penshurst Street, Penshurst 

             (walking distance to the train station)

ENTRY: $15 for Adults & $10 for Children  

The Hip Cover Band will be entertaining us all on the 

night with music from the 60’s to the 90’s. 

BOOK YOUR TABLE BY PHONING:

Ron: (M) 0418 486 248 or Michelle (M) 0413 275 549

All details can be found on the attached + yer. 

This event has been organised by a supportive family 

of a burn survivor  - Thank you for your time and e" ort ! 

ROCK THE NIGHT AWAY

FAMILY FUN NIGHT

Come along and rock the night 

away and help raise funds for 

the BSF.    

We hope to see you all there!    



EVERYDAY HERO
You can be a hero for your 

favourite charity ( BSF) by 

building your own personal 

fundraising page with 

Everyday Hero.

http://www.everydayhero.com.au/ for any upcoming events/

fun runs, marathon’s etc... that you are participating in. It’s a 

great way to raise awareness and funds whilst acheiving your 

goal! 

Some suggestions of upcoming events are City to Surf, 

Seven Bridges walk. It only takes a few minutes to build and 

email to all of your contacts and start raising funds !! 

CENTRAL COAST BURN SURVIVOR SUPPORT GROUP

Meetings are held at 7pm " rst Thursday in the month.

Please visit their website for all details.  http://ccbssg.com/

 

  

PRIZE WINNERS FROM OUR MAY 2012 CAMP ARE..

1st prize:   2 x Taronga Zoo Family Passes

Winner:  Matthew Cook

Ticket Number: 0372

2nd prize:  $100 Woolworths Voucher 

Winner:  C. Clarke

Ticket Number: 2410

3rd Prize:  2 x adult Jet Boat passes 

Winner: Tony Ursino

Ticket Number: 1097

RAFFLE PRIZES & DONATION

We are grateful for all ra#  e prizes or donations that can be 

provided to the Foundation. Please remember that all donations 

to the Burns Support Foundation over $2.00 are tax deductible. 

Please help our Foundation grow by donating as little or as 

much as you can. A  tax deductible receipt will be sent with all 

donations. 

President: Cheri Templeton

Vice President/Secretary: Sandra Pittaro

Treasurer: Barry Lowe

Assistant Treasurer: Margaret Jackson

Assistant Secretary: Allison Andel

Camp Co-ordinator: Barry Lowe & Kate Mayne

Fundraiser: Jessica Bousimon

Ra#  e Co-ordinator: Gale Pritchett & Allison Andel

Returning & Public O%  cer: Frank Pritchett

Medical O%  cer: Hugh Martin

Support Co-ordinator: Sandra Spalding

OH&S First Aid: Margaret Jackson

First Aid: Allison Andel

Media O%  cer: John Hill
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To help raise money for our 2012 

Summer Camp, have joined forces

with the Entertainment Book and 

seek your help in selling these

books to raise money for the BSF.

 Please pass this link onto your 

friends, family, and colleagues, 

everyone you know!   

Update your Facebook or Twitter with the link!  

Add it to your email signature!  The appeal of the 

Entertainment Book is far reaching and with your 

help we can raise a lot of money for BSF.

Your assistance is greatly appreciated.

https://www.entertainmentbook.com.au/orderbooks/206x943

ENTERTAINMENT BOOKS TO RAISE FUNDS

ANNUAL GENERAL MEETING

Burns Support Foundation is holding their Annual General 
Meeting.   All details are below.

Date:         Tuesday, 20th November 2012

Location: Westmead Childrens Hospital

                   Physiotherapy Department

Time:        6pm

Annual Committee Fee:       $5.00

Light refreshments will be available and all new members 

are welcome to join.

 

All details for our our Summer Camp are attached on our invite 

and don’t forget to put the Winter camp dates in your diary!

SAVE THE DATE 
FOR OUR WINTER FAMILY CAMP 2013

EVERYDAY HERO
You can be a hero for your 

RAFF
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THANKS TO THOSE WHO DONATED
Leanne Newton | Vetta Sharke ( Tyres 4 U) | Frank & Gale Pritchett |

Sandra Spalding | Emily Bowen | G & J Miller | Hodgskin Family |

Lilias Carantonis | Jene Finkelde 

Thank you to all the anonymous donators!


